From: Modesto Mundo <mmundo@lakejacksontx.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2024 4:30 PM

To: David Linder <DavidL@brazoriacountytx.gov>

Cc: Dude Payne <dudep@brazoriacountytx.gov>; Gerald Roznovsky <groznovsky@lakejacksontx.gov>; Robin Hyden
<rhyden@Iakejacksontx.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Wilderness Park Entrance Drive

Commissioner Linder,

Thank you for reaching out with an offer of assistance on making repairs to the Wilderness Park driveway. | have
spoken to our staff, and we do not have the ability to get it done soon.

If the County can make repairs the City will reimburse the County for material cost.
Thank you and Commissioner Payne for any assistance you can provide.
Respectfully,

Modesto Mundo

City Manager
City of Lake Jackson
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